
 

 
Weekly News 

Week of 1/7-1/11 

Mrs. Wooden’s Thoughts 

● I am so excited to start back tomorrow; I missed the students so much during break!  I 
hope you have all enjoyed your holidays.  Thank you again for all of the kind gifts I 
received from you; I truly appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

● We are starting our Engineer in the Classroom in Science! Read the letter below: 

 

 



 

● On Thursday, we will have our classroom Spelling Bee! The school Spelling Bee will be 
on Thursday, January 17th at 2:00. 

● Friday, January 11th is the end of the grading period.  I will be sending home missing 
worksheets on Tuesday, so please make sure your student has all work completed by 
Friday.  No work will be accepted after that date.  Thank you for your help! 

Reminders 
● 1/7 - Head Checks 
● 1/11 - End of 2nd Grading Period 
● 1/16 - Report Cards Go Home 
● 1/17 - School Spelling Bee - 2:00 p.m. 
● 1/18 - SIP Day 
● 1/21 – Martin Luther King Jr. Day – No School 
● 2/4 – District Spelling Bee – 1:00 p.m. 
● 2/8 – Family Fun Night at Armstrong ~ 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Upcoming Tests 
● None 

Contact Me 
If you ever have any questions or concerns, never hesitate to contact me.  

Email: ​woodenr@epd86.org 

Phone: (309)427-5365 

Class Website: ​www.woodenbraves.weebly.com 
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